OTTAWA BOOSTER CLUB MEETING

January 9, 2019

President Susie Walsh called the meeting to order. The minutes were read and approved by Jodi Porter and seconded by Bill Vogel. The treasurer's report was not reported at this time due to the holiday closings. The update was provided but no motion was made at this time.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

MEMBERSHIP (Tiffany Ditchfield) There are currently 120 members.

SPIRIT WEAR (Staci Horner, Tiffany Ditchfield) The Spirit booth is looking for volunteers for Friday night's game. They are also still working on the process of a credit card reader from Clover Go.

50/50 Basketball (Debbie Meyer)\$164 was collected from the Jan. 4 game.

WEBSITE (Christy Ovanec) Christy is looking for photos of the high school and plans on listing Booster Club members on the site. She is also still considering other website providers.

STEAK DINNER (Julie Angus/Lori Jodts) The Gift Gathering Party will be held Jan. 18 at JJ's. A huge thank you to both Larry and Jeremy Johnson for renting the upstairs for the basket items. Their generosity and support is wonderful and very much appreciated.

SCHOLARSHIP (Mollie Nagel)

MULCH SALE (Debbie Meyer)

OLD BUSINESS

• Susie Walsh is continuing discussion of the new LED sign pricing.

NEW BUSINESS None

AD REPORT (Mike Cooper) No report

The meeting was adjourned and approved by Patty Mezel and seconded by Bill Vogel. The next meeting will be held Tuesday, February 12, 2019.

THANK YOU Mollie Nagel for recording the notes for tonight's meeting in my absence.

Respectfully submitted,

Jenny Cox